David Miles Jr

Phone 415-752-1967 E-mail - d@cora.org
http://www.cora.org/2015NapalM.htm

EVENT ORGANIZER
April 2, 2015

Dear Napa Valley / Silverado Trail Resident,

Once again on Sunday, July 12, 2015, roller skaters will be returning to the Silverado Trail
where they will put those powerful legs to the test in the Annual Napa Valley Roadskate
Marathon and Half Marathon. This event will mark 22 years since the first time skaters
began showing up to skate the Silverado The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the
event and make you aware of the temporary road closure of a 7 mile portion of the southern
end of the Silverado Trail.

The event will take place on Sunday, July 12, 2015. A 7 mile portion of the Silverado Trail
from Oak Knoll Avenue to Oakville Cross Road will be closed to traffic from 7:00 AM. to
10:00 AM for the event. The start/finish line will be located at the intersection on
Yountville Cross Road and the Silverado Trail.

We want to have as little negative impact on your quality of life as possible. We will not be
using amplified sound to start the event. There will be CHP officers and cars at each and
every intersection during the road closure. Our event will be finished by 10:00 A.M. so not
to interfere with your visitors, workers and customers. Although the roadway will be
closed to traffic, the CHP officers will allow your workers and families to get where they
need to be. All they need do is speak to the officer as they arrive at the road closure area.

This is not just an inline race. This is good, healthy fun!!! The event is for all skaters of all
ages. Please come participate. The road will be closed to cars for three hours and there will
be plenty of room for you to enjoy our version of "recreational asphalt". Information on the
roadskate can be found complete with newspaper coverage and videos on the internet at
http://www.cora.org/2015NapalM.htm

Please let us know if there are any problems or suggestions on how we can make this better
for you. If you have any questions, please contact David Miles Jr., anytime at 415-752-1967
or send e-mail to Sk8GodFather@cora.org

Keep Rollin',

Ehodd B 0an }L

David G. Miles Jr.
Event Organizer



